
Note to Contractor:
Any discrepancies, inconsistencies or ambiguities
found between the drawings, specifications & site
conditions shall be immediately reported to the
architect in writing.  The architect will promptly
correct the same in writing.  Work done by the

contractor after discovery of such discrepancies,
inconsistencies or ambiguities shall be done at the

contractor's risk.
 This set of architectural drawings is provided as

is, per the contract between the Client/Owner and
Wright Design, and does not include any
engineering drawings or specifications for
structural, HVAC, mechanical, electrical or

plumbing systems. It is the express responsibility
of the Client/Owner and/or the contractor to
determine or secure appropriate contractors to

provide this information as it relates to
construction of the home represented in these

drawings. Wright Design shall not be held
responsible for damages that may result from

changes to these drawings  made by the contractor
on site during the construction process. Neither is
Wright Design responsible for decisions made by
the Client/Owner or contractor regarding details

or design elements outside the scope of the
contracted drawings as provided.
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This drawing is the property of Wright
Design and is not to be reproduced or

copied in whole or in part, the dimension of
which are 24" x 36".  It is only to be used for
the project and site specifically identified
herein and is not to be used on any other
project without written permission from the
Architect.  The Contractor is responsible for
verifying all field measurements, quantities,
dimensions and related field construction

criteria.
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Note to Contractor:
Any discrepancies, inconsistencies or ambiguities
found between the drawings, specifications & site
conditions shall be immediately reported to the
architect in writing.  The architect will promptly
correct the same in writing.  Work done by the
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Note to Contractor:
Any discrepancies, inconsistencies or ambiguities
found between the drawings, specifications & site
conditions shall be immediately reported to the
architect in writing.  The architect will promptly
correct the same in writing.  Work done by the

contractor after discovery of such discrepancies,
inconsistencies or ambiguities shall be done at the

contractor's risk.
 This set of architectural drawings is provided as

is, per the contract between the Client/Owner and
Wright Design, and does not include any
engineering drawings or specifications for
structural, HVAC, mechanical, electrical or

plumbing systems. It is the express responsibility
of the Client/Owner and/or the contractor to
determine or secure appropriate contractors to

provide this information as it relates to
construction of the home represented in these

drawings. Wright Design shall not be held
responsible for damages that may result from

changes to these drawings  made by the contractor
on site during the construction process. Neither is
Wright Design responsible for decisions made by
the Client/Owner or contractor regarding details

or design elements outside the scope of the
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Note to Contractor:
Any discrepancies, inconsistencies or ambiguities
found between the drawings, specifications & site
conditions shall be immediately reported to the
architect in writing.  The architect will promptly
correct the same in writing.  Work done by the

contractor after discovery of such discrepancies,
inconsistencies or ambiguities shall be done at the

contractor's risk.
 This set of architectural drawings is provided as

is, per the contract between the Client/Owner and
Wright Design, and does not include any
engineering drawings or specifications for
structural, HVAC, mechanical, electrical or

plumbing systems. It is the express responsibility
of the Client/Owner and/or the contractor to
determine or secure appropriate contractors to

provide this information as it relates to
construction of the home represented in these

drawings. Wright Design shall not be held
responsible for damages that may result from

changes to these drawings  made by the contractor
on site during the construction process. Neither is
Wright Design responsible for decisions made by
the Client/Owner or contractor regarding details

or design elements outside the scope of the
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Note to Contractor:
Any discrepancies, inconsistencies or ambiguities
found between the drawings, specifications & site
conditions shall be immediately reported to the
architect in writing.  The architect will promptly
correct the same in writing.  Work done by the

contractor after discovery of such discrepancies,
inconsistencies or ambiguities shall be done at the

contractor's risk.
 This set of architectural drawings is provided as

is, per the contract between the Client/Owner and
Wright Design, and does not include any
engineering drawings or specifications for
structural, HVAC, mechanical, electrical or

plumbing systems. It is the express responsibility
of the Client/Owner and/or the contractor to
determine or secure appropriate contractors to

provide this information as it relates to
construction of the home represented in these

drawings. Wright Design shall not be held
responsible for damages that may result from

changes to these drawings  made by the contractor
on site during the construction process. Neither is
Wright Design responsible for decisions made by
the Client/Owner or contractor regarding details

or design elements outside the scope of the
contracted drawings as provided.

P r i n t  R e c o r d

D a t e :
P r o j e c t  # :

R  e l e a s e d   f o r  C o n s t r u c t i o n

N o t  R e l e a s e d  f o r  C o n s t r u c t i o n

MAIN FLOOR
PLAN

A1.2

H a l f - S i z e   P l o t

X

Copyright © 2015
 Wright Design, LLC
All rights reserved.

This drawing is the property of Wright
Design and is not to be reproduced or

copied in whole or in part, the dimension of
which are 24" x 36".  It is only to be used for
the project and site specifically identified
herein and is not to be used on any other
project without written permission from the
Architect.  The Contractor is responsible for
verifying all field measurements, quantities,
dimensions and related field construction

criteria.

SA
D

D
LE

N
O

TC
H

V
IL

LA
S

A
T 

BE
A

R 
LA

KE
 R

ES
ER

V
E

22 JAN 2015
1503

22 JAN 2015         CLIENT REVIEW

12 FEB 2015         PRICING SET

26 FEB 2015         REVIEW SET

P r i n t  R e c o r d

30 MAR 2015         REVISIONS (17 MAR 2015)

14 MAY 2015        CLIENT REVIEW

26 MAY 2015        FINAL DRAWINGS



Note to Contractor:
Any discrepancies, inconsistencies or ambiguities
found between the drawings, specifications & site
conditions shall be immediately reported to the
architect in writing.  The architect will promptly
correct the same in writing.  Work done by the

contractor after discovery of such discrepancies,
inconsistencies or ambiguities shall be done at the

contractor's risk.
 This set of architectural drawings is provided as

is, per the contract between the Client/Owner and
Wright Design, and does not include any
engineering drawings or specifications for
structural, HVAC, mechanical, electrical or

plumbing systems. It is the express responsibility
of the Client/Owner and/or the contractor to
determine or secure appropriate contractors to

provide this information as it relates to
construction of the home represented in these

drawings. Wright Design shall not be held
responsible for damages that may result from

changes to these drawings  made by the contractor
on site during the construction process. Neither is
Wright Design responsible for decisions made by
the Client/Owner or contractor regarding details

or design elements outside the scope of the
contracted drawings as provided.
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